

The Kindharts

Field Director for Mexico and Central America Administrator for MWBM Interim Director for MGPI

July/September 2021

Dear Pastor and praying friends,

Greetings once again in the name of our precious Redeemer, Jesus Christ the Lord! I know I am always saying something about the time swiftly passing, but it does seem so true. I remember when days flew by, then weeks flew by, but now the months are flying by. Let's pray for one another asking the Lord to help us fulfill what He tells us in Eph. 5:16, "Redeeming the time, because the days are evil."

We have been able to be in a good number of churches since our last letter. What a blessing it is to be invited to share God's Word and see lives blessed by the Lord. We live in a time when we need to encourage one another with the truth of God's Word and His promises.

In an update on the "one million" tracts that are being printed and shipped to Honduras, they have all been printed, folded, and boxed to be shipped. We had hoped to have already shipped them, but due to some complications on the receiving end in Central America, it looks like we can't ship them until the first of January. Shipping prices have already gone up, so we can use this time to raise some needed funds to make this shipment. It looks like we will still need about 2,000 more dollars to pay for the shipment to Honduras! If you would like to help with this need, please contact me.



Since my last letter I was blessed to travel to Mexico and Honduras to preach and be with some of our MWBM missionaries.

In August, I was in Mexico and we had our Annual National Pastors Conference. It was a great blessing and even though there were still some covid restrictions in some areas we had a



blessed time. This picture is of the national pastors and their wives that came from several areas of Mexico.

We were also able to spend some time with our MWBM missionaries, the Allinson family. We enjoyed great fellowship with them. We are very thankful for the Lord's blessing on their faithfulness in the work.

Then, in September we were in Honduras with our MWBM missionaries, the Rolston family and Marti Roberts. Bro. Gene and Sis. Robin Trask weren't able to be in the area we



were at, due to previous commitments. We were blessed to be with the Rolstons for their 10th anniversary of the church they started in Santa Rita. As you can see in the picture, the Lord is greatly blessing the work there. We had a wonderful time.

We thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for our family and ministry. Everything we are able to do for the Lord is fruit to your account.

Gred A. Kindhort

Fred & Sherry Kindhart cell 864-915-8281

